
 
 

 

 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

 
August 21, 2017 

113 W. Grand St. 

Whitewright, TX. 

5:30 P. M. 

 

 

Notice is given of a possible quorum of the Whitewright Economic 

Development Corporation for 

Monday – August 21, 2017 at 5:30 P. M. 

Located at 113 W. Grand St. 

For a Revolving Loan Committee Meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cathy Pierce  
Cathy Pierce – Assistant Secretary 


